
 

 

 

 

 

Friday 15th May 

Hello everyone! I hope you are all safe and well. It’s been a bit cooler 

this week but I have still been spending a bit of time in the garden. 

Two of our chickens, Bluebell and Hazel have also been enjoying a 

wander around. They are getting more and more confident and came 

right up to the back door earlier today. For a minute I thought they 

might even try to come inside but luckily they didn’t!  This week when I 

have been on walks with my family we have noticed different types of 

butterflies. Yesterday we saw a Peacock butterfly relaxing on the 

grass – it was beautiful! 

                   
I’ll be in touch again soon. Take care. 

Love from Mrs Mulligan x 


